
Central MN Corvette Association Meeting Minutes  

October 7, 2023 Schwieters Chevrolet 

● Meeting was called to order by Gary Garberg, President. 28 members present 

● Welcome and Thank you’s issued by Gary Garberg 

● Pledge of Allegiance 

● Approved agenda 

● Secretary report was summarized by Deb Murphy Motion by Lynn Steenblock and 

second by Ron Bulthuis to approve the minutes. 

● Treasurer reported $757 in checkbook plus $1000 in reserve for a total of $1757.    

Motion by Arnie Mead to accept report, seconded by Steve Kane. 

● Election of Officers occurred with motion by Gary McCarney to accept as presented, 

seconded by Arnie Mead.  Gary Garberg President, Barry Hample VP, Deb Murphy 

Secretary, Duane Dewenter Treasurer, Gary McCarney Past President, Lynn Steenblock 

NCCC Laison.  The yearly appointments were also approved, Apparel Coordinator Jane 

DeWenter and Mary Bulthuis, Club Photographer Scott Weishair, Technical Director Ron 

Bulthuis, Facebook Mary Bulthuis and Website administrator Deb Murphy 

● Old Business: Lynn Steenblock updated members on a resolution to change our 

requirements for NCCC insurance as it relates to runs.  The change was recommended 

and approved by CMCA board.  Motion. A Certificate of Insurance and NCCC waiver are 

required for Parades, Overnight Trips, and Car Shows.  All other individual and 

impromptu runs only require a NCCC Waiver Form to be completed.  Please note the 

NCCC Waiver Form must be signed by each individual member attending (Driver and 

Passenger) and returned to Lynn Steenblock.  A Certificate of Insurance must be 

requested to Lynn Steenblock by the Event Organizer 10-14 days prior to respective 

Parade, Overnight, Trip and Car Show. Motion to approve seconded by Gary McCarney. 

○ Note:  The waiver is available on the website ( under Members Only within the 

Membership  Info).  Completed waivers are to be remitted to Lynn Steenblock 

after the run. 

● DAV Honor Garden was discussed as was the Minnesota 100 as potential use of the 

50/50 raffle proceeds.  No motions made.  Request was made by members to donate 

50/50 proceeds to local DAV. 

● The scheduled events for summer were discussed.  At the Spring meeting there will be a 

concerted effort to get events on the calendar. 

● Ron and Arnie presented plan to participate in the Bowling Green Corvette 50th 

Anniversary run.  Ron has secured rooms.  Anyone wishing to participate 8/26-8/30/24 

must register for the event on their own.  They then must secure their room with Chula 

Vista Resort (with their event registration code) to get the discounted rate.  Having done 

that, contact Ron Bulthuis directly to secure your room for the Bowling Green leg of the 

event.  Details will be made available on the CMCA Calender.  McCarneys will be 



coordinating a continuation of the trip with a 2-3 night stay in Nashville (details to follow).  

It is important to register soon, as limited rooms are available for the Bowling Green 

portion of the trip. 

● Barry Hample is planning a trip to the Osarks 6/2-6/8/24.  Details to follow (also posted 

to CMCA event calendar). 

● Additional trip ideas; Lynn Steenblock (Warroad Polaris tour and Marvin Car museum) 

also Lake Okeeboogee is being considered.  Gary McCarney is considering a trip to 

Hayfield MN, Murphy’s are considering a trip to Veit Museum in Howard Lake. 

 

● Visits to Ed Reilly is not recommended, but texts, emails and phone calls appreciated. 

● Holiday Party is at G Allen’s December 29th.  White Elephant gifts will be exchanged.  

Details on CMCA event calendar.  5 pm Social (with appetizers) 6pm dinner 

● Name tag drawing winner Lynn Steenblock. 

● Meeting adjourned with a cruise led by Barry Hample 

Submitted by Deb Murphy. 


